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SG/KC 
 
21st April 2021  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student 
 
RE: Transition to Seahaven Academy September 2021 
 
We are delighted that you will be joining the Seahaven Academy community in September. Please 
find enclosed an initial information booklet, which will provide all the necessary details regarding 
becoming a student at Seahaven Academy.  
 
We know that transition is an exciting time but also a time filled with questions and sometimes 
even anxieties as you wonder what life might be like at your new school. We’d like to reassure you 
that throughout the next two terms your questions will be answered and you will soon be settled 
into your new environment with plenty of support. You can expect regular contact from 
us between now and September as we direct you towards important information, introduce key 
members of staff as well as clarify some of our routines and expectations.  
 
Attached to this letter you will find our programme for Transition 2021 and we are really looking 
forward to finally welcoming you through our doors. The Transition Programme has the key dates 
published to add to your diaries or alternatively, it might be useful to pin this letter to your fridge 
or notice board to refer to and remind yourself of what information is yet to come.  For student 
who wish to participate, we intend to run a summer school for students joining us in Year 7 and 
details will be sent out in due course.  
 
We have an email address that is checked regularly by our pastoral staff so please get in touch if 
you have any concerns or would like some further information about something in particular. The 
email address is transition@seahavenacademy.org.uk.  You can find additional resources on our 
school’s website, and can follow us on Facebook and on Twitter @SeahavenAcademy.  
 

Finally, on behalf of everyone at Seahaven Academy I’d like to reiterate how much we 
are looking forward to meeting and getting to know you. We already regard you as part of our 
school community, and are excited about working with you over the coming years.  
  
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss S Giles  
Head of Year 7 and Transition  
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Year 7 Transition Key Dates 
 
  
 

Date Type of Communication Details 

4th May Student Information Booklet A booklet that has been written by our 
current Year 7 students will be posted 
to you containing everything you need 

or want to know about your new 
school from a student’s perspective. 

24th May Transition Information Confirmed Details will be sent home regarding the 
transition arrangements for July 

following the latest school update from 
the Government. 

7th June Year 6 Online Event During this online event we will 
introduce key members of staff for 

year 7 students and important 
information for starting at the school. 

You will also hear from our Student 
Transition Ambassadors and learn 

more about what life is like at 
Seahaven. 

21st June Transition Activity Pack The activity pack will introduce you to 
our teaching staff and give a taste of 

what to expect in each subject. 

28th June Transition Information Letter Information will be sent home 
containing the details needed to 

prepare for our transition, including 
working groups and timetables. 

5th July Transition The start of your Seahaven Journey. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


